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From: Craig Hoffman
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 4/26/2011 10:36 AM
Subject: Fwd: Please don't build Power Plant next to Mountain House. Thanks

Please docket as MEP public comments on the PMPD from - Sara & Mark 

Craig Hoffman
Project Manager
 
California Energy Commission
Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 15
Sacramento, CA 95814
phone: 916-654-4781
fax: 916-654-3882

>>> sara <sara027@yahoo.com> 4/25/2011 9:43 AM >>>
Hi Craig,
We just bought a new property in Mountain House because we like the community and envirement. But 
we were told that a Mariposa Power Plant is being planned to be built close to there, and the wind would 
blow the pollution to the area. I'd like to voice out that we don't want the plant built there, it should be 
somewhere far enough from the people living. 

I would appreciate if you could consider not approving this plan for good of people's health living in 
MountainHouse/Tracy.

Many Thanks and Best Regards,

Sara & Mark (new member in Mountain House)

DATE APR 25 2011

RECD. APR 26 2011

DOCKET
09-AFC-3


